

CENTENNIAL COLLEGE OF APPLIED ARTS AND TECHNOLOGY P.O. Box 631, Station A, Scarborough, Ontario M1K 5E9 Telephone 694-3241

March 19, 1996

Barbara Lebo 155 North Meadow Crescent Thornhill, On. L4J 3C4

Dear Barbara

Thank you for coming to the Creative Advertising program in February as a guest speaker. Your presentation on 'Attitude' was well prepared and very interesting. You present with great enthusiasm and drive. The students enjoyed the presentation and learned a great deal from it.

Thanks again for giving us your valuable time and wonderful insight into a very interesting topic.

Yours truly,

Joy Thorne-Enright

Coordinator, Creative Advertising

Spheleght